

Moat Farm Infant and Nursery School

and Lavender Farm Nursery





Brookfields Road Oldbury West Midlands B68 9QR Tel: 0121 552 1885

Tuesday, 06 February 2024

Dear Fox & Robin Parents,

We would like to invite you to our Phonics workshop on Monday 26th February. The workshop will begin at 8:50am in the school hall and then you will be able to watch a phase 3 phonics carpet session taught to your child.

This workshop will be an opportunity for you to find out about how your child is taught to read at school and how you can support their reading at home.

Yours sincerely

Miss B. Macdonald
Please return your slip to your class teacher by Wednesday 21st February
I will be able to attend the workshop.
I will not be able to attend the workshop.
Child's Name

COLLABORATION RESPECT CREATIVITY PERSEVERANCE CARING REFLECTIVENESS









